
 

 

 

JT/LL 02.10.19 

 

Year 3 & 4 Intra-Tournaments: Friday 18th October  

Year 3 - 1.30-2.15pm  

Year 4 - 2.15-3.00pm 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to watch your child take part in the Year 3 and 4 intra-
tournaments supported by Miss Long, a Sports Specialist from Ringwood School, and 
the Ringwood School Sport Leaders. We are really excited that this year all children 
in Key Stage 2 will be participating in intra-tournaments throughout the year, 
regardless of their usual class-based Golden Time activities. 

The children have been working towards playing football and bench ball during their 
PE and Outdoor Games sessions this half term. This will take part in Friday’s Golden 
Time on Friday 18th October with a slot for each year group: 1.30-2.15pm for Year 3 
and 2.15-3.00pm for Year 4.  

The usual arrangements for pick-up time apply at the end of the day. We are grateful 
for the support of the BSA who will also be serving hot drinks at this occasion 

We look forward to sharing this event with you. 

Kind regards, 

Jess Thompson 
PE Coordinator 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


